Student Relations Committee

Interim President Carl Diekhans has approved the committee to go forward with the President’s Award Ceremony.

The date will be Friday, April 24 beginning at 2:00.

All the details have not been decided yet due to the remodeling of the student center.

The committee will be meeting on February 27 to rearward scholarship funds and to discuss the awards ceremony. 

